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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board: 

As a concerned Chicago resident, please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution
rules that the Illinois EPA required.  The city needs to prioritize the residents' health and safety
above all else, especially during a pandemic causing respiratory issues. This company already
has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It does not deserve any shortcuts.
General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held to a much higher
standard because of its constant rule-breaking. Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's request
to not follow the rules. 

Sincerely, 

Katy Osborn
 Chicago Resident (60657)
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